THE PRIME MINISTER

Oslo, 23 May 2019

Dear President

| would very much like to congratulate you on your successful re-election as
president of the Republic of Indonesia.

During your new term, | look forward to continuing our excellent cooperation and

deepening our partnership on areas of mutual interest, including trade and
investments, forests and climate change and the sustainable use of ocean resources.

Yours sincerely

Erna Solberg

HE Joko Widodo
President
The Republic of Indonesia



